
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ARKANSAS INSURANCE DEPARTMENT 

RULE 50 
 
The Arkansas Insurance Department will host a Public Hearing on March 23, 2006, beginning at 
10:00 a.m. in the First Floor Hearing Room, Arkansas Insurance Department, 1200 West Third 
Street (Third and Cross Streets), Little Rock, Arkansas, to consider re-adoption of revised Rule 
and Regulation 50, renamed “PRODUCERS CONTINUING EDUCATION”.  Copies of this 
Proposed Rule 50 may be obtained by writing or calling the Arkansas Insurance Department, or by 
visiting http://www.state.ar.us/insurance/legal/legal_p1.html on the Department’s Internet website.  
For more information, please contact Chief Counsel, Ms. Jean Langford, Legal Division, at 501-
371-2820, or jean.langford@arkansas.gov, or Mr. Fred Stiffler, Director, License Division, at 501-
371-2750, or fred.stiffler@Arkansas.gov. 
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